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Comments 1.
This
is
not
a
suitable
area
for
the
disposal
of
waste
using
an
incinerator
because:
a.
It
is
too
close
to
dwellings
housing
people
and
animals
b.
As
it
stands
now,
we
are
downwind
of
the
rubbish
disposed
of
there
and
in
the
Summer,
the
odour
is
worse
due
to
the
heat.
Sometimes
we
can't
open
our
windows
because
you
feel
like
vomiting!
c.
Despite
care
taken(
I'm
reassured)
rubbish
is
blown
off
the
lorries
as
they
pass
and
the
surrounding
fields
are
littered
with
unspeakable
waste.
d.
We
are
living
in
an
area
of
some
incredible
species
of
birds
and
the
fumes
that
will
be
pushed
up
into
the
air
will
undoubtedly
affect
them.
e.
Unless
you
actually
live
here,
you
cannot
imagine
the
impact
of
traffic
we
already
have
in
the
Ford
road
and
the
one
leading
up
to
the
airfield.
Three
times
a
week
when
the
car
boot
is
on,
we
have
be
known
to
be
gridlocked
for
nearly
2
hours.
Those
of
us
living
In
Rodney
Crescent
have
been
unable
to
get
out
to
work.
f.
The
carbon
monoxide
build
up
has
caused
us
to
have
to
close
our
windows
yet
again.
g.
You
will
be
taking
away
the
only
leisure
we
have
here
to
walk
as
we
are
not
an
actual
village
and
there
are
no
other
facilities
to
enjoy.
h.
Sometimes
the
noise
of
the
build
up
of
traffic
causes
us
to
close
our
windows
for
a
third
time.
Also,
the
ground
shakes
when
the
huge
lorries
go
by!!
Seriously
is
this
acceptable?
i.
Due
to
this
proposal
and
like
that
of
others
in
the
past,
our
houses
have
lost
a
lot
of
value
and
this
can
be
substantiated
by
asking
local
estate
agents,
who
say
"
what
van
you
expect
when
you
live
near
a
waste
site
"
Altogether,
I
am
totally
against
this
proposal
and
if
it
goes
ahead
I
shall,
like
many
others
of
us
be
looking
for
compensation.
I.
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